

## D. Mark Goodwin & Associates, P.A. Consulting Engineers and Surveyors

P.O. BOX 90606, ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87199

(505) 828-2200



August 23, 1991

Mr. Bernie Montoya Hydrology Department City of Albuquerque PO Box 1293 Albuquerque, NM 87103

Re: Main Post Office Expansion - J14/D95

Dear Mr. Montoya:

Regarding your letter dated 8/16/91, we offer the following:

- 1. We have attached a copy of re-plat.
- 2. Internal storm drain ties to pump station as highlighted on revised drawing. We suspect that if the pump station fails, this parking lot as well as several others and several buildings in the neighborhood will flood.
- 3. We have added slope arrows to the drawing. All slopes are at least 0.50%.

If you require additional information, please call me.

Sincerely,

D. MARK GOODWINJAND ASSOCIATES, P.A.

Mark Goodwin, P.E.

DMG:kmj